
Greetings! Mrs. Taylor’s AM Kinder’s and Parents  

    

  What an exciting time for you! A milestone in your 

child’s life… beginning Kindergarten. I’m excited to 

be your child’s teacher and can’t wait to begin this 

journey together! 

      I hope you and your child can attend our 

Kindergarten Academy on July 29th from 2:55 to 

4:00pm. We will begin promptly at 3:00pm in room 

110, to get acquainted with new friends and 

kindergarten procedures. After this parents will meet 

Mr. Shepherd in the cafeteria.  

        Kindergarten can be a big adjustment for your 

child. He/she has new people to meet, new routines 

and new rules to cope with. You can help by being 

patient, listening and talking with your child and 

seeing that he/she gets adequate rest. If you have 

any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  

 There are many ways to be involved in your child’s 

education. Hopefully you will be ready to be 

involved! I ask that you become a partner with me in 

your child’s education and volunteer 1 day a month. 

 



Please make sure I know the exact details of your 

child’s transportation to and from School! 

 If you plan to purchase a back pack for your child, 

please NO WHEELS! It needs to be able to hold 8x10 

papers. 

 I look forward to working with you throughout the 

coming school year. Thank you for sharing your 

child with me. 

                                              Sincerely, 

                                           Mrs. Taylor 

            

First Day of School is Tuesday July 30th 8:15-12:00. 

Kinder Bridge Program is July 15th-19th at 8:30-

11:30. 

 

  

  


